

COUNTY CLERK & RECORDER REPORT FOR JULY COMMITTEE MEETING

Election Department Updates:

- GENERAL ELECTION NOVEMBER 5, 2024
- August 7th begins the process for applying for Vote by Mail Ballots. The first day to mail out Ballots is September 26th and last day is October 31st.
- Early Voting starts Thursday September 26th here in the courthouse on the first floor from 8:15 to 4:15 p.m.
- In August my office will be mailing out post cards to any voter that has not opted in or out for permanent vote by mail. County Website has all the information and the forms needed to opt out or sign up for permanent vote by mail. Voters can also mail back the post card with the appropriate box checked. County presently has approximately 2000 voters that have opted in for permanent vote by mail.
- There is always a need for Election Judges please see the election office on the first floor!

Respectfully submitted,

Nancy Petersen

Lee County Clerk & Recorder

